12" March 2019
Mr Charles Johnston
Plans & Research
Regulatory Services

Scottish Borders Council
TD6 0SA

Dear Sir,
Tweeddale Village Plan

With reference to the above, the area outlined in red on the attached copy was included

in the 1997 plan but was excluded in the 2007 plan.

In my opinion this area should be re-instated as it forms a much shorter and more natural
extension to the Village boundary.

Yours faithfully,
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